
From: Kwame Spearman 
To: Administrative Hearing Officer 
Cc: peter.baumann@coag.gov 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Motion to Delay due to Court of Appeals ruling 
Date: Sunday, August 25, 2024 8:11:11 PM 

Dear Mr. Borochoff-Porte, 

I am motioning to delay our hearing on Friday due to the Court of Appeals ruling on No on EE 
vs. Beall.  This case asserts that the registered agent requirement by the Secretary of State's 
office is a violation of First Amendment rights. 

There is tremendous overlap to the fact pattern in the above case to my case set for this 
Friday.  Subsequently, I am requesting to delay the proceedings in order to thoroughly review 
the case, and add it into my argument. 

Moreover, I can attest that any ruling from Friday's upcoming hearing -short of a case dismall 
- will automatically be appealed due to the No on EE ruling.

Subsequently, I would like additional time to work with Mr. Baumann to resolve this matter 
outside of court. 

I believe 60 days should be sufficient. 

We have had numerous continuances in this case - and none are more compelling than the 
recent ruling by the Court of Appeals. 

I am happy to write more if needed. 

Thank you. 

-- 
Best, 
Kwame Spearman 
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